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Leiden, 3/25/2020 




Re:  Grace Period Request

Dear Sir/Madam:


I would like to request a grace period for our Communication on Progress. Our previous contactperson for the COP, Ms. Liesbeth Kanis, has left Brill in 2019. I have taken over the UN Global Compact communication from her, but there was a miscommunication between us on the deadline. I am trying to remedy this as soon as possible. I hope for your understanding.

Kind regards,

Dominique de Roo

Global Marketing Director
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